
                                  

  

 

Jan. 18th, 2021 

 

AMPHENOL LTW M12 Power Group P/N Correction Notification 

Dear Valued Customers, 

 

Thank you for your business and continuous interests in Amphenol LTW’s waterproof connectors. 

This official notification is to inform you there has been a part number revision to our standard M12 

Series.  

 

Please note our old M12 Power Group P/Ns will be phased out by July 1st, 2021. Kindly refer to the 

comparison table below. 

 

Old P/N New P/N 

M12L-05PFFP-EE0001 M12L-05PFDP-EE0001 

M12L-05PFFP-SF8001 M12L-05PFDP-SF8001 

M12L-05BMMM-SL8HXX M12L-05BMEM-SL8HXX 

M12L-05BMMM-SR8HXX M12L-05BMEM-SR8HXX 

M12L-05BFFB-SL7001 M12L-05BFDB-SL7001 

M12L-05BMMB-SL7001 M12L-05BMEB-SL7001 

M12K-05PMMP-EE0001 M12K-05PMEP-EE0001 

M12K-05PMMP-EE0002 M12K-05PMEP-EE0002 

M12K-05BFFM-SL8SXX M12K-05BFDM-SL8SXX 

M12K-05BFFM-SR8SXX M12K-05BFDM-SR8SXX 

M12K05FL-12KFL-SSXXX M12K05DL-12KDL-SSXXX 

M12K05FR-12KFR-SSXXX M12K05DR-12KDR-SSXXX 

 

Kindly contact our sales representatives should you have any question regarding this EOL 

notification. 

 

Sincerely, 

Product Management Team 

Amphenol LTW Technology Co., Ltd. 

 


